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Good Morning Prity,
As the submitted documents included all the properties stated in the re-exhibition EES has no
comments.
 
Kind Regards
Bronwyn
 
Bronwyn Smith
Senior Conservation Planning Officer 
Greater Sydney Branch
Climate Change & Sustainability | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 02 9873 8604 |  E Bronwyn.smith@environment.nsw.gov.au
Level 2, 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta, NSW 2150
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge
the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful
and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.
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